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March 5, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
 
Re:  CETA  
  
 
Dear Mayor Fontana and Committee; 
 
I request the committee review the following submission and consider a similar move as Toronto.   
I have attached for your review, our most recent report of November 12, 2013 from Grant Hopcroft. 
 
On November 18th, 2013 Toronto City Council voted 36-0 to adopt the following motion on the  
Canada-EU free trade agreement.  
 

1. City Council request the Province of Ontario to provide the City of London with a clear and 
comprehensive briefing on the Comprehensive Economic and Trade Agreement (CETA), as 
soon as possible. 
 

2. City Council request the Province of Ontario to engage in a full consultation process with the 
City of London and reserve for Council the right to debate, and ultimately vote on, the terms of 
the deal as it relates to the City of London before any approval of the deal is issued by the 
Province. 
 
 

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Judy Bryant  
City Councillor, Ward 13 
 
 
 
 


